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Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 
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SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for September 10/11 2016 
Total collection for the above weekend and the week of 
electronic donations come to $ 4,900.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments on-line 
and direct payments for the above week are:  84 
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ 1,109.00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY September 24/25, 2016 

Altar Servers:  
  4:30 p.m.  Volunteer 
  9:00 a. m.  Volunteer 
 11:00 a.m.   Volunteer 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. J. Nostro, 9:00 a.m. S. McCarthy 
11:00 a.m.  F. Conti 
Lectors   
    4:30 p.m.  C. Poje 
    9:00 a. m.  J. Turner 
  11:00 a.m.   M. McCracken 
Minister of Communion  
   4:30 p.m.  R. and B. Hemingway, C. Jones 
   9:00 a.m.   M. and G. Turner, B. Bielecki 
  11:00 a.m.   T. Sheedy, J, Knopinski, Sr. T. Joo 

 
VOCATIONS 

We make many choices in life. The most important 
choice we must make is whether we will follow God’s 
voice or one of many other misleading ones. We cannot 
choose both! Which will you Choose? If God is calling 
you to a Church vocation, call Fr. Andrew Lauricella at 
847-5535. Check out “Priest of the Month” stories on our 
website-www.buffalovocations.org! 

LOOKING AHEAD 
On November 6th we will have a Sunday Sauce Spaghetti 
dinner. In preparation for this event which will include a 
silent   auction we are looking for helper to find donations 
for the auction. If you can help with this effort please see 
Alan Walczak, Fr. Paul or Barb Bielecki. We also are 
looking for those who would help selling tickets. Help is 
needed also in the IT sector.  

SEPTEMBER 18, 2016 
TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 
What an indictment in the first reading of those who are 
wealthy and use that wealth to take advantage of the poor! But 
then along comes Jesus, who points out that wealth can be used 
for good ends as well. Jesus says that we cannot pretend that 
we don’t live in the world with others, so we need to find ways 
to advance the reign of God using the tools at our disposal. As 
we listen to today’s scared scriptures, what word do you hear 
God saying to you about your possessions here and now and 
how God wants you to use them? 
Amos 8:4-7 God cannot forget the sin of those who cheat 
the poor. 
1 Timothy 2:1-8  Pray for everyone, not just your own. 
Luke 16:1-13  You cannot be the servant of God and the 
servant of money. 

 
Announced Masses 

Sunday, September 18, 2016  Twenty-fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
    9:00 a. m.   Paul Indelicato 
  11:00 a.m.    Paul Beltz req. by wife, Catherine Beltz 
 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to  Saturday 
 
Monday, September 19, 2016 St. Januarius 
   8:00 a. m. Frank McDonald req. by Estate 
Tuesday,  September 20, 2016  St. Andrew Kim Taegon and 
St. Paul Chong Hasang 
   8:00 a.m.  Frances Carey req. by Estate 
Wednesday, September 21, 2016  St. Matthew 
   8:00 a.m.  Marge Ludaescher req. by Estate 
Thursday,  September 22, 2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Rosemary Bellissimo req. by Estate 
 Friday,  September 23, 2016  St. Pius of Pietreicina 
   8:00 a.m.  Carmen Rotunno req. by Estate 
Saturday,  September 24, 2016 Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Claire and George O’Neill req. by Estate 
 
Vigil Mass for Sunday   
  4:30 p.m.  Donald Tomasulo req. by West Family 
Sunday, September 25, 2016 Twenty-sixth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
   9:00 a.m.  For the People 
 11:00 a.m.  Nicholas Cushner req. by wife Janice Cushner 

  

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME BLESSED SACRAMENT 
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CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
• Niagara Candy Bar Sale runs from Sept. 17th to 29th 
• Home School Association Welcome Back Picnic will be 

held Friday, September 16th from 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
• Parent and Meet the Teacher Night is Sept 22nd at 7:00 

p.m. All parents are asked to attend. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
Religious Education REGISTRATION for all grades K– 
High School will take place after all Masses on Sunday, 
September 17/18. Importantly parents need to register their 
children especially those preparing  for First Reconciliation, 
First Eucharist, Confirmation. Registration materials will 
also be available at the Rectory during the week. There is a 
Parent Meeting at 10:15 a.m. in Marian Hall. 

Catechetical Sunday will be celebrated on today, 
September 18th at the 9:00 a.m. Mass  followed by a Coffee 
hour.  
Weekly classes Learning Sessions for grade K—8 will begin 
on Sunday, September 25th at 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in 
Marian Hall. 
All young people who attend grades  9 to 12 High School 
and who have not yet  received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation are  invited to register now. Classes will be 
held beginning in October.  
Any questions contact, Maureen Myers at moey17@aol.com 
or cell  716-512-8176. 
 

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of October 8th and 9th. 
Please place your donation in the collection boxes provided 
in the church. Please, no expired or perishable food, nor 
used or opened food boxes.  

LECTURE BY FR. RONALD ROLHEISER 
A lecture will be held on Friday, September 23 at 7 p.m. in 
the Auditorium of Christ the King Seminary, 711 Knox Rd. 
East Aurora, NY.  Topic: “Living the Ups and Downs of 
Our Faith: Dark Nights and Doubts.” His bestselling books 
have been translated into many languages. His weekly 
column is carried by more than 80 newspapers worldwide. 
The lecture IS PRESENTED AS PART OF THE “Father 
Thomas Dailey Lecture Series in Christian Ethics and 
Spirituality.”  No registration necessary. A Free will 
offering is welcome. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
  Throughout the year we rely on you for your help. Our 
gratitude for your support of Catholic Charities is beyond  
just a thank you!  The people you help are overwhelmed,  
and emotional, you give them the answers when they ask 
for the help with their needs,  Catholic Charities Thanks 
You! Find us at ccwny.org. 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
Catholic Biblical Studies Program resumes classes in 
September. If you are interested in expanding your interest in 
the Bible, contact the program at 871-9180 

Celebrating your 50th, 60th or 70th wedding anniversary? 
Plan to join our Bishop for a special Mass at St. Joseph’s 
Cathedral on Sunday, October 23, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. with a 
reception at the Adam’s Mark Hotel following. Contact the 
rectory 884-0053 by September 7th to make reservations to 
mail a form. 

Blessed Trinity Church 2016-17 Concert Series begins on 
Sunday, October 2, at 3:00 p.m. with a performance by the 
exciting jazz group TOUCHE. The sextet of energetic 
musicians and  vocalists will have you clapping’ singing’ and 
dancing’ to their mix of jazz, swing, gospel and blues tunes. 
Suggested donation of $10 would be appreciated. 

Oktoberfest on Sunday, October 2, 2016, sponsored by the 
Sisters of St. Joseph at St. Aloysius Gonzaga Church, 157 
Cleveland Dr. Cheektowaga, NY from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
featuring  “The Auslanders.”  German food, dancing, singing 
and raffles. Entrance is $5 or $6 at the door. Call 759-6454 x.20 

COLLECTION FOR CHRIST THE KING 
SEMINARY 

On September 24 and 25, we will have a collection support the 
work at Christ the king Seminary. The seminary is vital to our 
diocese especially with the preparation of seminarian and 
pastoral ministers to serve our parishes in the future. We are 
grateful to the Lord that there are 37 seminarians preparing for 
the priesthood. Your prayers and financial support are 
necessary and essential. The envelopes system included the 
seminary collection envelope for Sept. 4th Please use it on the 
24th and 25th. 

BOOKKEEPER VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
We are in need of a bookkeeper volunteer who is familiar with 
computers and who is willing to be trained in our program to 
help our parish do the weekly bookkeeping. If you are 
interested, please call Fr. Paul. 
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